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This is my journal detailing my experience in participating in the Global Enterprise Experience Project.

To participate in a competition of this nature, provided much excitement for me as I felt it would provide real life experience on what we learn in class.  My preparation for the project included perusing the submitted bios and identifying the majority countries.  Once that was done I did a mini STEP analysis on each of them.  I thought this might give me some edge come start day.

When the GEE project commenced I submitted a welcome memo for my team, this detailed a range of information such as team composition, my commitment, communication medium, technology, our task ahead and next steps.
The response was immediate from two team members who had participated in the GEE project before, there response provided insight and good direction in order to ensure a smooth working relationship and process to completing the task.  This was of great relief to me having two experienced team members - this was sure to put us in a good position.  Whilst some members took a while to jump on board, this did not stop work as ideas quickly started flowing between the group.  This was great to see at such an early stage.
The communication early on was via email even though it was canvassed that msn or something similar might be a better method.  This did not occur due to commitments and time differences.  

During the early stages of the project I was heading to London then to Poland.  This was going to be my personal challenge to be able to work on the project whilst moving through time zones and countries.  In the initial stages communicating with my team members was worked fine, at that point, other factors such as locating team members were more pressing.  
At the time contact from me ended (due to illness), as a team we had yet to decide on a concept having had many options put forward.  I am pleased that in my absence the rest of the team took charge and agreed on a concept and an approach.  
Nkomejegusenga and Andrei were two team members that were major contributors right from the outset.  I am absolutely adamant that their experience and skill would have lead the team to completing an amazing concept. 
On a personal note, I do wish that I could have been more active in my role as a team leader, however given circumstances this was not possible.  In the time that I was able, I think that quicker decision making on my part would have been advantageous to the team, providing more time to work on the chosen concept.  
Whilst I have yet to read the detail of our concept, I understand that the team as a whole have been working considerably hard to ensure a robust business concept is submitted.

I wish my team every success in this project.
Jessica Smith
